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Partnerships.

The list of partners continues to grow with the addition of valuable organizations who share our goal of achieving a Nuclear Weapons-Free World through the engagement of youth. Project for Nuclear Awareness, based in Philadelphia, is dedicated to mobilizing youth on nuclear disarmament issues and contacted WFUNA to facilitate coordination and promotion of their upcoming events: Thinking Outside the Bomb Conference, to be held in Philadelphia on May 10th, and Peace Jam 2008, featuring 5 fantastic bands, to be held at the World Café, Philadelphia April 3rd. For information on how to become involved visit www.projectfornuclearawareness.org. 
We are currently in discussions with INESAP and BANG-Europe, who are holding a Model Negotiation on a Nuclear Weapons Convention, in Geneva later this month. This prospective partnership has the potential to hold similar events over the next two years with the hope of expansion. For more information on these organizations and events visit www.inesap.org and www.bang-europe.org.

Model UN and Youth outreach.

UNA Dominican Republic is holding their annual MUN in New York from the 13th to 15th March. WFUNA is assisting with this event and will use it to actively promote the Students for a Nuclear Weapons-Free World initiative.
A youth delegation from UNA Jamaica visited New York recently. This meeting sparked enthusiastic discussion on the nuclear weapons question and resulted in ad hoc role play by a few of the students who addressed the question of government’s role in nuclear disarmament.

We are holding two panel discussions at the upcoming National Model UN in New York. This event has become so popular that organizers have been forced to break the event into two separate sessions – March 20th and April 24th. Each panel will address the SNWFW focus question: What do think can lead governments to stay away from, or do away with, Nuclear Weapons? Rhianna Tyson (GSI) and Randy Rydell (ODA) have agreed to form two-thirds of each panel, and further academic speakers are currently being contacted. For information on National Model UN visit www.nmun.org.  

Video Success.

We are building a strong collection of model answers for our video section of the SNWFW competition. Videos have been gathered from around the NGO community here in New York, as well as the CSW and UNEPS Conference in Queensland, Australia. These videos are attracting many viewers everyday on YouTube and our Disarmamenthub webpage. So to see some familiar faces, including GSI’s own Rhianna Tyson and Global Action’s Bob Zuber, visit http://www.disarmamenthub.org/#/snwfwvideo/4527353359. 

Promotional Outreach.

Over 50 Schools and Universities worldwide, over 60 Ministries of Education, UNAs and UN Youth Associations have been contacted with information on this initiative. The initiative is also well supported by WFUNA’s Geneva office which has made huge advances in promoting throughout Europe and Africa. This, along with the upcoming Model UNs will inform a huge number of students from around the globe. However, we still encourage you to disseminate information on this initiative and promote it through your networks. We can never have enough students engaged in these issues, so please help us achieve 10,000 submissions!
Marcus Wilson

Disarmament Coordinator, World Federation of UN Associations.

